
Significantly reduced health service
on 18 January

The Department of Health is extremely concerned about the potential impact of
planned industrial action on Thursday 18 January. 

Northern Ireland Composite Economic
Index Quarter 3 2023

The Northern Ireland Composite Economic Index (NICEI) Quarter 3 2023 was
published today by the Northern Ireland Statistics & Research Agency (NISRA).

County Londonderry farmer and
hydroelectric operator convicted for
fisheries related offence

A County Londonderry farmer and hydroelectric operator was found guilty of a
fishery related offence and received a 12-month conditional discharge at
Coleraine Magistrates Court today.

Department publishes response to the
Relationships and Sexuality Education
Consultation

The Department of Education has published the analysis of the response to the
public consultation on changes to Relationships and Sexuality Education (RSE)
regulations.
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Department launches a Call for
Evidence on Planning Policy and
Climate Change

The Department for Infrastructure is inviting the public to have their say as
a consultation to help inform any future focused review of the Strategic
Planning Policy Statement (SPPS) is launched.
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